ROBERT L. BAYLESS

PETROLEUM PLAZA BUILDING
P.0.BOX 168
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87499

(505) 326-2659

June 1., 1989

0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos
Aztec. New Mexico 87410

Attention: Frank Chavesz

RE: CONFIDENTIAL Sundry Notice
Jicarilla 457 #1
Section 9. T30N, R3W
Rio Arriba, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed vou will find the required copies of a Sundry
Notice on the above-referenced well approved by BIM. Please
note our request that this information be handled with
confidentiality rather than routinely filed for public view.

Yours truly,

A p

Price M. Bayless
Engineer

PMB/1mo

Enclosures (2) i
RECEIVER

JUNO2 1983
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